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INTEGRATION SCHEME REVIEW — PHASE 1 CONSULTATION

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Depute Chief Executive (Health and Social Care
Partnership) to report the outcome of the first stage of consultation to
ensure compliance with the council’s duty to carry out a full review of the
Integration Scheme for the West Lothian Integration Joint Board.

It was recommended that the Council Executive:

1. Note the statutory requirement, and the related statutory process,
to fully review the Integration Scheme for the West Lothian
Integration Joint Board every five years;

2. Note that the indicative timeline and process for the review had
been agreed at Council Executive on 17 August;

3. Note that the phase 1 consultation had concluded and note the
responses received,;

4. Note that responses would be considered and draft amendments to
the Integration Scheme would be made before phase 2
consultation was commenced; and

5. Note that the outcome of phase 2 consultation and a finalised
amended Integration Scheme would be reported to Council
Executive for approval at its meeting of 7 December.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.



